
A school is a community of stakeholders. Everyone has an important role to play in creating a 
high-quality school, especially in a school like Chaman Bhartiya School that wants to educate the 
learners about the world we live in and train them for the future. The partnership between the learners, 
the facilitators, the parents and the network of external connections is the foundation for the
school's success.

Feedback from the parents is crucial in our journey to become the future-ready school we envision to 
be. The handshake between the school and the parents is the basis for creating the best learning 
environment for the learners. Even though education in India is a business, the relationship between 
parents and school should not be a business relationship, but one that is built on the foundation of 
respect and trust.

Based on the feedback from some parents, we understand that more information about what happens 
in the classes is needed. We have shared a manual with information about where to find different 
kinds of information, and now we have introduced a new initiative- the weekly Class log. Every Friday 
afternoon, we will send a brief update on the academic activities in the classes, it will be an addition 
to the monthly planner.

Furthermore, we are introducing a fixed assignment plan for all subjects so that the learners and the 
parents know on which days of the week there are assignments in different subjects. We shall share 
the tasks in the handbook.

Chaman Bhartiya School is a school with a vision: Makers of leaders. We have created the We Lead 
curriculum and the We Lead pedagogy to ensure that we produce academic excellence, leadership 
qualities, and 21st-century competencies. Our We Lead curriculum describes the objectives for 
academics, leadership and 21st-century competencies.
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Originally, we had planned to follow the WE LEAD curriculum until grade 8 and give the 
parents/learners a choice between the Indian and an International curriculum after grade 8. To create 
more clarity about the boards and to make it clear that we prepare for the board exams, we have 
decided to bifurcate after grade 5. From grade 6 onwards, we will have an Indian and an International 
version of our We Lead curriculum. In both sections, we will stick to our leadership vision and 
pedagogy. We plan on conducting an information meeting about this new policy in January 2023.

Teaching and learning are at the center of everything we do. Therefore, the learners are essential 
stakeholders in the development of our school. The learners have now elected the class ministers, the 
president and the vice president. They constitute the Students' Leadership Council. I plan to meet with 
them frequently to get their input and concerns. We will implement a training program for the members 
about their roles and how to become the best possible representatives for the learners.

Warm Regards,

Allan Kjaer Andersen
Director & Principal
Chaman Bhartiya School


